
From: maheshan@opendoor.com
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A
Date: Monday, May 22, 2017 4:29:05 PM

AS A LONG TIME RESIDENT OF SOUTHERN OREGON AND A LANDLORD, I
REQUEST THAT THAT HB 2004-A NOT PASS. 
I FULLY UNDERSTAND THE ARGUMENTS FOR AND AGAINST AND FIRMLY
BELIEVE THAT IT IS GROSSLY UNFAIR TO ANY
LANDLORD WHO HAS A VERY LEGITIMATE NEED AFTER TRYING EVERYTHING
ELSE WITH A DIFFICULT TENANT THAT HE OR SHE NEEDS TO USE THE NO
CAUSE NOTICE. 
PLEASE VOTE NO!!

THANK YOU
SCOTT ALLISON
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